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Welcome to the Civic 
Center! 

The Key Peninsula Civic Center is a non-profit 
community center that was incorporated in 1956.   

Many local organizations call this facility home 
for meetings, events, and fundraisers.  Individuals 
also find the Civic Center a convenient and 
affordable option for weddings, memorials, skate 
parties and more! 

The Civic Center is a valuable community 
resource used to promote the welfare of the Key 
Peninsula and its citizens, and to encourage civil 
consciousness through active participation in 
constructive projects that improve our community. 
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A Message from the 
Board… 
 
Dare I employ the old adage about 

the…oh, throw caution to the wind.  

 

The good news is that the Civic Center 

wants to welcome our new 

maintenance/custodian and security staff 

member. Anthony Packard and his young 

family have moved into the Civic Center 

apartment and he is currently receiving 

expert training by our staff and  

1st VP Tim Kezele. We’re thinking  

Anthony is part of a new youth 

movement and comes to us with a strong 

recommendation and a desire to become 

part of the Civic Center clan. 

 

You knew it was coming…now the 

bad(ish) news. The Civic Center office 

was recently burglarized several times 

over a week’s time. No damage was done 

but the thieves did make off with two of 

our computers. The worst part is that 

staff was in the process of building data 

banks for several initiatives and that 

information has been lost. Stephanie 

Whitt, our new Office Coordinator, must 

begin compiling all this information, 

again! 

 

Thanks to Tim K., Pat, Anthony, and 

Stephanie & Timmy Whitt for handling 

this storm with calm heads and good 

nature. Oh, and thanks to Ace as well! 

 

For those of you who were able to join us 

at our annual Crab Feed this past 

weekend – thank you!  It was a great 

time with great food, and we very much 

appreciate your continued support!  

 

Bruce McDonald 

Board President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Note from the Lakebay Fuchsia 

Club: 

 

Lakebay Fuchsia Club will have its 

annual flower sale on May 11, 2024. We 

will open for sales when the Livable 

Community Fair opens.  We will have 

hardy fuchsias, trailers, and baskets 

available. Membership flyers will also be 

out.  Save the date May 11th! 
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Upcoming Events 
 
Civic Center General Board Meeting  
April 11th at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
For a full calendar of events, please 
visit our website. 
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https://www.kpciviccenter.org/calendar.html


 

 
Our Affiliates 

 

 
 

LakeBay 

Fuchsia Society 
 

 

 

Key Peninsula Senior Society 
Join us for Games & Potluck 
Thursdays at the Civic Center,  12pm-4pm 
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Thank you for joining us for our annual Crab 
Feed on April 6, 2024! 
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As a non-profit organization, the Civic Center is always extremely 

grateful for assistance from our community through monetary gifts 

and volunteer hours!  Thank you for helping us to remain a strong 

resource for the Key Peninsula community.   

 

If you are interested in donating to or volunteering with the Civic 

Center, please visit our website. 

 

 

Donations & Volunteers 

The Civic Center offers affordable rental rates to help 

meet our community’s needs.  The facility has a 

gymansium, commercial kitchen, three meeting 

rooms, and a picnic shelter.  Rent a single space, the 

full facility, or anything in between!   

 

To see our current rates and request a rental, please 

visit our website. 

 

Need a Rental Space? 

Civic Center Board Members 

 

Executive Committee     General Board 

Bruce Macdonald, President    Holly Baker  Jen Bailey 

president@kpciviccenter.org    Peggy Gablehouse Karin Millie 

Tim Kezele, 1st VP     Claudia Jones  Rachel Newhouse 

Herb O’Niell, Treasurer     Claudia Loy  John Nichols 

MiKail Palmer, Secretary    Teresa Yost  Dale Skrivanich 

secretary@kpciviccenter.org     

Ellen Le Vita, At-Large      

Caleb Lystad, At-Large     

 

Staff 

Pat Bean, Operations Manager    

office@kpciviccenter.org     Shabadrang Khalsa, Skate Night Manager 

Stephanie Whitt, Operations Coordinator  Sarah Watkins, Kitchen Manager 

coordinator@kpciviccenter.org 

David “Yukon” Younkin, Maintenance Technician    

 

Meeting minutes for the monthly Civic Center board meetings are available to our members on our 

website, or you can request them by emailing secretary@kpciviccenter.org.   

 

If you are looking for general news for our area, Key Peninsula News has the info!   

Please visit www.keypennews.org 
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